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Going Above And Beyond
Stars of the Week

Year  5  
Hugo & 
Mina

Year 3  
Noura, 

Leo, Joni & 
Olivia

Year  6  
Maya B, 
Saskia & 

Nye

Year 1 
Freyja, 

Daphne & Ivy

Year  2   
Evie & 
Peggy

Year  4 
Zach, 

Phoenix & 
Etta

Message from our Head of School

Dear Parents and Carers, 
The Summer Term is always so lovely with many special events. We had three different
concerts by musicians from across the school playing their recorders, violins and cellos.
Year 4 demonstrated how far they have come on since the beginning of the year , plus
the pupils from Year 5 & 6 who have continued with their instruments - thank you for joining us.

Mrs Parker and Haringeyôs Secondary Transfer Officer held a very helpful meeting on Wednesday for 
parents in Years 4 & 5 looking ahead and hopefully de -mystifying the options for Year 7 as much as 
possible.

We had our International day on Thursday and thank you to all those cooks from around the world. 
We had gorgeous guacamole, sensational samosas and I even tried my first glass of Irn -Bru! 

Friday saw our wonderful Brahms Class in their family assembly. They sang out loud and proud, 
demonstrated their topic work on space and their maps to school in geography. Well done to staff 
and pupils you should be very proud.

This Saturday is the Summer Fair . Thank you for all the hard work from the SMSA for putting on this 
event which starts at 12 noon tomorrow.  They have asked me to let you know that they will be 
accepting real money, so you may have to pop along the cash -point before you come . Remember itôs 
all for a very good cause. 

See you at the Summer Fair !
Fran Sorapure



Year 4 Fishing

Year 4 have been really enjoying the angling 
sessions on Hampstead Heath which have 

returned for a second year.

Last week we had a record 
catch with nearly 60 fish 
caught (and released) in one 
session, with one pupil 
catching 11 all by herself!

The sessions are run by the 
Highgate and Hampstead 
Angling Society (HAHAS) and 
anyone interested in doing 
more angling can 
visit thehahas.org for more 
info.

thehahas.org


Year 2 Ashman DT Project

For our STEAM week Design and Technology project ,
Year 2 Ashman used their measuring skills to make rockets .

We used our maths knowledge of shapes to build the rocket 
and design four different types of tail fin. We then used 

more measuring skills to see which rockets went the 
furthest to help us evaluate the best fin design .



STEAM Week Maths Measurement 
Investigations

Last week , during our focus on STEAM topics, we doubled down 
on the letter 'M' and devised some Marvellous Measurement 

Investigations .

The M in

stands for Maths



STEAM Week Maths Measurement 
Investigations

We used standard units (centimetres and metres) and 
non -standard units (popcorn and unifix cubes). We used 

standard tools (rulers and trundle wheels) and non 
standard tools (string and maths books ).


